
AlSheikh  meets  with  the
Romanian Representative, H.E.
Mr. Catalin Tirlea
Today, Monday, the PLO Executive Committee member, Hussein
AlSheikh, met and discussed the latest political developments
on the Palestinian issue and the region with the Romanian
ambassador to Palestine, H.E. Mr. Catalin Tirlea.

During the meeting, AlSheikh stressed the importance of the
historical  relations  between  the  two  countries,  thanking
Romania  for  receiving  the  Palestinian  community  on  the
Romanian borders in light of the current Russian-Ukrainian
crisis.

In turn, Ambassador Tirlea affirmed his country’s firm support
towards the political process, the two-state solution, and the
need to pull all possible efforts to support and achieve peace
in the region.
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